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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

November 22, 2011
SUBJECT:
Lobby Entrance Public Information Center  
The Administration has obtained a final price quotation from DCOTA for design and construction of Public Information furnishings for the City Hall lobby entranceway.  These furnishings will provide the following:

Public Information Center



Allows for installation of flat-screen displays (front and rear)



Allows for two customer computer workstations (rear)



Provides fabric covered punch-board areas on each side for 

Information or display postings


Couches (2)


Arm Chairs (2)


End Tables (2)


Coffee Table (1)

The intent is to provide an inviting and informative entry area in the City Hall lobby that will provide a welcoming impression to residents and customers as they enter City Hall while allowing the space to function as a public information and display center for the City. 

The budget estimate for this lobby furniture was estimated and appropriated at an amount of $16,000.  The DCOTA cost proposal will require an additional $5,082 in available funds by transfer from the Contingency account.

The Administration seeks Commission consideration and approval of these Public Information furnishings for the City Hall lobby.
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